





EAF/dgr

5th November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Yesterday afternoon the DfE announced the following:

'In schools where pupils in year 7 and above are educated, face coverings should be worn by adults and pupils when moving around the premises, outside of classrooms, such as in corridors and communal areas where social distancing cannot easily be maintained.'

For clarity this has been interpreted here at All Saints Academy that face masks must be worn at all times with two exceptions:

- 1. Once sat down in the classroom
- 2. When eating or drinking

We are required to put this into place from Monday 9th November and ask that students bring a plain face mask to school for use during the school day. Masks can be either disposable or washable but should not have patterns or pictures. If your child is using a washable face mask, this should be washed daily but at least every two days. Disposable masks should be thrown away at the end of each day.

If a student forgets to bring their mask to school with them, we have a small supply of disposable masks available.

Yours faithfully

Liz Furber

Executive Principal

F.A.Cobo



Registered Company No: 685140